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Redistribution 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

Our family have been living in Artarmon for the past 24 years, and have been in the North Sydney 
electorate.  I am objecting to the proposed change.  I believe that, compared to Bradfield, the 
current North Sydney electorate boundary better reflects commonality with Artarmon  (and 
Willoughby) in terms of characteristics, demographics and issues the community has.   

 

Please leave North Sydney as it is. 

 

Regards 

 

Graham Denton 
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